Justin S. Greene
Commissioner, District 1

Lisa Cacari Stone Commissioner, District 2

Camilla Bustamante
Commissioner, District 3



Adam Fulton Johnson
Commissioner. District 4

Hank Hughes
Commissioner, District 5

Gregory S. Shaffer
County Manager

8/20/25

To: Seniors of Chimayo/Nambe Senior Center

Dear Seniors,

We want to inform you of an upcoming change to our services. Due to short staffing, we will be moving services from the **Nambe Community Center** to the **El Rancho Senior Center**, effective **Monday, August 25, 2025**.

Beginning on this date, all classes and activities will be held at:

El Rancho Senior Center 394 County Road 84 El Rancho, NM 87506

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we make this transition. Our priority is to ensure that you continue to have access to programs and services without interruption.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to reach out to:

Gina Montoya /505-992-9876/gmontoya@santafecountynm.gov

Thank you for your continued participation, and we look forward to seeing you at the El Rancho Senior Center.

Warm regards,

Gina Montoya Senior Services Program Manager Santa Fe County